
250 WATTS POWER 1570 ON YOUR DIAL 

WCRL 
BLOUNT COUNTY BROADCASTING SERVICE 

TELEPHONE 4871 

ONEONTA, ALABAMA 
March 31, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Sir: 

lhank Tou for your letter of March 26, 1953, reporting 
reception of WCRL. 

Accnnding to the information supplied in your letter, it 
is my pleasure to confirm your reception of our station. 

Thank you main for your report. 
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